
VILLAGE OF CHENEQUA 
NOVEMBER 10, 2003 

  
A Public Hearing to hear comments on the 2004 Proposed Budget was called to order at 7:00 p.m. by 
Village President Styza.  The tax levy proposed was $1,487,452 which would result in a Village tax rate of 
$5.22 per thousand.  This is a 0% tax rate increase over the 2003 budget.  The levy increased by 1.02%.  
Being no public comment, MOTION made by Styza, seconded by Villavicencio to close the public hearing 
at 7:10 p.m. 
  
Respectfully submitted, 
  
Darlene Igl 
Clerk/Treasurer 
  
  
  
 


